
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

NEW LOCKER VING CARDS 
 
 

Dated: March 01, 2007 
 
 

New Locker Ving Cards have been issued by the Hotel’s  
Safety Services. 
 
 
The old ones have been deactivated. 
 
 
Please collect your new cards from the Concierge Desk. 
 
 
Thank You 
 
 
 
 
 

Concierge 
One Wall Centre – North 

 
 



 
 

 



 


